FROM: DR. SIZWE ERROL NXASANA
Dear Sir, 
With Due respect and humanity, I am Dr. SIZWE ERROL NXASANA, the Auditor of First National Bank of South Africa (FNB) First Rand.
One of our clients in the Bank, the  Late Mr. Patrick Kenny, a Citizen of Congo(DRC) He was a Miner at Kruger Gold Company in my Country south Africa here, and he deposited sum of US$5,000,000.00 Dollars  in our Bank, but  letter  involved in a Car Accident on the 10th March 1999, and died the same day, and since his death, nobody have make any contact to our Bank for the claim of  his US$5,000,000.00 (Five Million United States Dollars) because he did not opened his Bank account with any next of kin in our Bank, and because of that nobody have come for the claim of his US$5,000,000.00 Dollars, which he deposited with our Bank before his died and therefore I have made several enquires with their Congo(DRC)  Embassy here in South Africa, to locate any of his relatives but all in vain.
And after going through to our old file in my office, I find out that if I did not transfer this US$5,000,000.00, out from our bank to any foreign Bank account as the next of kin, no body will come for the claim as the Next-of-Kin to Late Mr. Patrick Kenny, that is why I decided to contact you to take this privilege opportunity with you, as his Next-of-Kin.  Now I required you to send me your Private mobile and Fax Number for Easy Communication,

At the conclusion of this transaction you will be taking 25%, which is(US$1,250,000.00) for your assistance  and 5% which is (US$250,000.00) will be for any expenses we might occur during the process of this transaction, while 70% which is (US$3,500,000.00) will be for my investment purpose over there with you in your country. 
Note that with my position in the bank, I will transfer the total sum smoothly into your bank account as his next of kin without any problem soon as possible, so fill free to reply.  Finally, please contact me immediately you receive this message, and note that I will fly down to your country for our sharing of the total fund and for my investment purpose over there as soon as you conformed to me that you have receive the amount into your bank account, please kindly reply me on this mail:    arusodo@yahoo.co.jp
I’m waiting for your urgent respond. 
Thanks and remain blessed
Yours faithfully,
Dr. Sizwe Errol Nxasana                                                       
Mobile ++27 836 868 581
E-mail:  arusodo@yahoo.co.jp
Mail: (Auditor of First National Bank of South Africa (FNB)). 
